
 

February 10, 2020 
 
Lori Bowie 
Director 
City of Port Coquitlam 
 
 
Dear Lori,  
 
On behalf of the Province of BC and the Ministry of Tourism, Arts and Culture, the BC Games 
Society is pleased to invite your community to bid as a host of one of the following premier 
events in provincial sport. 
 
Bids are now being accepted for: 
 

2024 BC Winter Games   2024 BC Summer Games 
2026 BC Winter Games   2026 BC Summer Games 

 
A complete Bid Package was sent to your Mayor and Council this past week. Please find 
attached the Bid Package which is also available at (website address). Submissions will be 
accepted by the BC Games Society until September 18, 2020. 
 
As you know, events such as these are vital to any BC community. The BC Games can provide 
a catalyst for both sport and community development while also exposing the province to all 
your city has to offer. 
 
As noted in the Bid Package, there will be two information meetings; however, any questions 
prior to those meetings can be directed to Alison Noble at alisonn@bcgames.org or 
250.387.1375. 
 
Thank you for your consideration to host a BC Winter or BC Summer Games in your 
community. We wish you the very best for a successful bid. 
 
Sincerely, 

             

                                                         
 
Jamey Paterson       Alison Noble 
Chair, BC Games Society      President and CEO 
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